Maple Class Welcome Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

My name is Miss Hendry and this is my third year teaching year 3. I look forward to getting to know
everyone as the year goes on but please know I am available via Dojo or please feel free to catch me on
the gate anytime.

See below to find out what we will be learning about in Term 1:

In term 1 we will be learning Reminders:
about:
PE days are Tuesday and Friday - please
English - The Iron Man - Threat may children come in wearing
Narrative and Explanation Text appropriate PE kits.

Our Class Text:

Maths - Place Value & Addition and

Friday afternoons in Term 1 will be
subtraction

spent in Forest School. Please ensure

History - The Stone Age to Iron children have wellies.

Age Please can children regularly be using

Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling
Shed.

Science - Rocks

RE - What is it like to follow God?
Spellings and Times tables will be tested

PE - Basic Skills & Tag Rugby on a Friday.

Music - Recorders Could contact books be in school every

ICT - Computing systems and day please.
twork '
e Remember to check Class Dojo for !
French - Greetings updates and pictures of what we have Q,A lmn QS

been up to. Tllustrated ,[\md‘" |

About me:

My favourite lesson is English.

My favourite book is 'Hooray for Diffendoofer Day!' By Dr.Seuss.
My favourite colour is green.

I have 2 dogs; a Labrador named Bailey and a cockapoo called
Doodle.

My favourite film is Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix.

I like playing squash on the weekends.

I'm super excited to be your teacher this year!




